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Monday 4th July 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The academy remain committed to providing high-quality remote learning adhering to government 
guidelines accessed by the academy’s website.  The full intention of this offer is to enable all 
children the ability to access learning, if they are well enough to do so when not at the academy.  

 The remote learning offer begins with a Remote Learning Grid specific to your child’s year 
group, linked to our PHIA curriculum themes. 

 This is accessed via our Remote Learning webpage: Remote Learning - Pound Hill Infant 
Academy.   

 The learning grid provides you with a suggested daily timetable and instructions to 
access additional curriculum home learning resources and online learning platforms.  

 You will require a passkey to access the academy learning resource, please email 
office@phiacademy.org.uk 

 Please see the step-by-step guidance below.  
 
The online platforms are: 

- Mymaths  
- Bug club  
 Purple Mash  
 Letter-join 

These platforms are actively used at the academy so your child should be familiar with how to use 
them (perhaps with prompting). Parental guidance for these online platforms can be found on 
https://www.poundhillinfantacademy.org.uk/teaching-and-learning/home-learning-links.   
 
By the nature of the age of the children at the academy, I fully appreciate that you will need to 
support your child to access this information.   I am all too aware that remote learning does not 
replicate the learning and wider experiences received in the classroom on a daily basis and we will 
fully support your child on their return to the academy.  
 

In addition, we will post the Year group Weekly Learning Together on our Remote Learning page.  
The Year group ‘Learning Together’s’, are sent home via parentmail every Friday detailing weekend 
learning activities in preparation for the forthcoming week.  

 
If you require any further help or support with this, please do not hesistate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 

Mr Tom Jordan  
 
Principal   

Principal:  Tom Jordan   
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Please see below a top tips / guidance to access and use the remote learning offer:  
1. Please log onto our Academy website: https://www.poundhillinfantacademy.org.uk/  
Then hover your mouse cursor over the tab ‘Teaching and Learning’. You will see the following tab: 
‘Remote learning’ 
 

 
2. When you access this page, you will need to click on your child’s year group 
 

 
3. You will then see the Weekly Learning together And the Remote Learning Grid.  
(Click on the timetable to view the whole week) 

 

 
 
4. Click on the curriculum home learning resources links in the grid to access, powerpoints, video 
and worksheets for Phonics, English and Maths. You will then be asked for a passkey, please email 
office@phiacademy.org.uk 
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5. Click on the subject Phonics, English or Maths and then choose the relevant Term and Week 
number.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6.  

- You can access the ppt resources by clicking on the‘drop down arrows’,  click on the arrow once nd it 

will enable you to download the presentation and access features such as live links or voiceovers.  

 

- Some files are saved as a PDF.  You can access this by clicking twice onto it 

to view the presentation. A PDF document is similar to a book view of the 

lesson. It does not contain any interactive features. Other presentations on 

our website that have the ‘drop down’ arrow  a shown above, will provide 

you with features such as live video links, or voice overs from your child’s 

class teacher. The drop down arrows are the only downloads that contain 

these. Please right click on the arrow and choose ‘open in new tab’, this will 

download the powerpoint and allow you to open.   

 
7. Please send work to your child’s class teacher when you have completed the activities. 
Your child’s class teacher year group emails are: 
reception@phiacademy.org.uk  
year1@phiacademy.org.uk  
year2@phiacademy.org.uk  
 
 
If you have queries or difficulty accessing any of the remote learning offer, please do not hesitate to 
contact the academy via office@phiacademy.org.uk or 01293 873975 
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